
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240927. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

Can we have the quantity of how many applicants there was for each of the 
last adverts for the following roles. 

CEO 
The last campaign for this vacancy was run in Feb 2023, Trac only keeps data for 12 
months. 

HROD 
The last campaign for this vacancy was run in Jul 2019, Trac only keeps data for 12 
months. 

DDHROD 
This campaign is still ongoing, inappropriate to comment at this time. 

Director of Operations 
The last campaign for this role was in April 2024 - This campaign was run via an 
agency and we received less than 10 shortlisted candidates. Less than 10 female, 
less than 10 male. 

DDO 
The last campaign for this vacancy was in Feb 2024, we received 15 applications. 

Director Nursing and Quality 
The last campaign for this vacancy was in March 2024, we received 15 applications. 
Less than 10 female and less than 10 male. 

DDNQ 

The last campaign for this vacancy was in May 2024, we received 14 applications. 
Less than 10 female and less than 10 male. 



Finance Director 
The last campaign for the this vacancy was run in Jan 2023, Trac only keeps data 
for 12 months. 

MD 
The last campaign for the this vacancy was run in Mar 2023, Trac only keeps data 
for 12 months. 

Chairman/person 
The last campaign for this role was in November 2024 - This campaign was run via 
an agency and we received less than 10 shortlisted candidates. 

Less than 10, we are unable to provide exact figures as these could be identifiable to 
individuals. 

With regards to providing analytical information, the Trust complies with the ICO 
Anonymisation Code of Practice. This stipulates that when providing information 
organisations adopt the use of a less than 10 caveat in instances where there are 
low numbers. By applying these parameters we are reducing the potential linking of 
data and making this identifiable. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


